
 

 

 

ATLANTIC AVENUE PROJECT UPDATE 
Monday, October 16, 2023 

 

Previous Two Weeks Summary 

 

In the previous two weeks, the Contractor has been working to install granite curbing and placing 

new loam at the edges of the roadway. The Contractor has also completed the construction of a 

new retaining wall at #280 Atlantic Avenue.  

 

Two Week Look Ahead 

 

The Contractor will be working on various sections of Atlantic Avenue over the next few weeks 

with several different construction operations. This includes: 

- Granite curb installation at various locations throughout Atlantic Avenue. 

 

- Paving driveways at various locations throughout Atlantic Avenue. 

 

- Finalizing the construction of the new guardrail along Straits Pond by placing milling 

mulch underneath the guardrail.  

Any driveways that have decorative surfaces (cobblestones, pavers, sea-shells, etc.) that are 

impacted by the roadway work will be temporarily stored until the Contractor is ready to re-install 

them. For property owners with asphalt driveways, please note that the asphalt is placed in two 

separate layers, with the second layer being placed next Spring.  

 

Traffic Impacts 

 

Expect through vehicle traffic to be detoured between School Street and Jerusalem Road during 

the daytime for the foreseeable future with one lane of traffic open for local traffic. Pedestrians, 

bicycles, school buses, and emergency vehicles will continue to be able to travel through the 

construction area. Access to residences, businesses and the Town Hall will also be maintained. At 

least one travel lane will be maintained at all times with police directing traffic as needed.  

 

Please exercise caution traveling through Atlantic Avenue and seek alternate routes when possible. 

The construction may cause noise disruption during the work hours of 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM.  

 

Questions/Concerns? 

 

Please reach out to Joe Stigliani at jstigliani@town.hull.ma.us or the Department of Public Works 

at (781) 925-0900. Please keep in mind that while these updates are intended to provide as accurate 

and up-to-date information as possible, construction activity can change on a day-to-day basis. 


